Spring Term

Dear Parents and Carers.

Thank you to everyone for your kind donations towards Red Nose Day; we raised a great £130!

Thank you to everyone who attended our parents evenings; for anyone unable to attend but who would like to speak with your child's teacher, please email the school office to arrange a time.

Our Global Neighbours week was a great success; thank you for all the parental post-its completed at the Parents Evenings. A report by Fern, Amelia and Violet is on the right hand side.

On Friday 24 March, The Friends are holding a cake sale at the end of the day in aid of Earth Day awareness; please see attached poster for details.

Our next Parent Sharing is on Monday, 27th March from 3pm; if you would like to come in and see your child's books, please book in with your child's teacher at drop-off in the morning.

Move More quiz & challenge! Please check out the Move More "Shake" Quiz at: 🔀 MOVE MORE

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=w IkgJxAAsos and the Move More "Bake & Shake" challenge is Beetroot & Chocolate Brownies: see attached poster for recipe.

For those children receiving Free School Meals, don't forget the Free Easter Holiday clubs. Bookings are available now (via the QR code or at www.haf-it.co.uk). An activity brochure link will be sent out as soon as it is published.

HAF IT! 2022 HERBY STEADY NA

Please ensure all School Money payments are finalised (Swimming and Clubs are ready) as the financial year-end is 31st March. Please log-in and check for any outstanding payments due. If you have any difficulty in paying, please speak, in confidence, with either myself or Mrs Teasdale in the Office.

Have a lovely weekend. Best wishes, Emma Ross



CHRISTIAN VALUE:

FORGIVENESS

Overbury School Vision

"Discover, nurture and share God's gifts"

'God has given each of you gifts from his great variety of spiritual gifts. Use them well to serve one another.' 1 Peter 4:10

Global Neighbours Week

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Mondays: Move More Multi-Skills: Yrs 1-5

Tuesdays: Private Music Lessons *

Move More Summer Sports: Yrs 1-5

AT Soccer Club: External

Wednesdays: Private Music Lessons *

Forest School: Tower Class

Art Club: Yrs 1-5

Rugby: All years (starts: 8.March)

Thursdays: Private Music Lessons *

Swimming PM: Sheldon & Sundial

DT Club: Years 2-5 Construction Club: Yrs 1-5

Fridays: Netball: Yrs 1-5

24. March The Friends/Tower Class Cake Sale

27. March Farm Visit: Tower

27. March Parent Sharing: Please book with teacher 28. March Move More: Intra-Schools Sports Comp.

30. March Easter Service: Details TBC

30. March Last Swimming: Sheldon & Sundial

31. March Sundial Easter Games

3rd → 14th April: Easter Break

20.April First Schools Swim Gala - See Note 26.April Inter-Schools Footy Competition 27, April Bell-Boating Practice: Sundial

Bank Holiday 1.May

8.May Bank Holiday: King's Coronation 24.May Inter-Schools Multi-Skills Competition

24.May Multi-Skills event: Reception

26.May Maypole

29th May → 2nd June Half-Term

Please refer back to these dates for any changes; dates are updated every fortnightly newsletter

Friday, 17th March

PUPIL ACHIEVEMENTS



Congratulations!

Pupil Achievements for the past two weeks:

Readers of the Week: Lochan / Humphrey / Holly Toby / George.H / Esme

Writers of the Week: WORK Larisa / Henry.C / Oscar Margalo / Will / Archie

Mathematician of the Week: Josh / Evelyn / Harley Bertie / Sophia / Toby

Friend of the Week: Rosie / Orlagh / Ellianne Cariad / Henry.W / Charlotte

Please email the office with any out of school achievements you would like added; don't forget to include pictures!

Global Neighbours

Written by Fern, Amelia & Violet We have been learning about Schools all around the world and found out that some people live in real disadvantage.

In China, there are children that have to climb a very steep, metal ladder to get to school. In Kenya, some children face going through rivers (with crocodiles and hippos!) and children in Malawi are currently really struggling because Storm Freddy is causing lots of destruction and deaths.

We shared our learning with parents in a wonderful gallery.

We are raising money for Save the Children School Backpacks to help some of these children as many aren't getting a good education because they've had to flee their homes due to war or natural disasters.

GDPR / CONSENT CHANGES

To see the School Policy regarding GDPR, please go to our website, scroll to the bottom of the header page to find School Policies and refer to Data Protection Policy (GDPR). Please also see our privacy notices about how we use your data.

Should you wish to change your child's consents at any time, please notify the office at: office@overbury.worcs.sch.uk

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE: Please see the attached notice from WCC that the road between Kemerton and Overbury will be closed w/c 27th March. Please ensure you take this into account for drop-off and collection times. Thank you.